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ACADEMIC EXCELLENCE, CREATIVITY, MUTUAL RESPECT AND SELF-RELIANCE 

Dear Connetquot Parents/Guardians, 
 

E-mail may be a useful form of communication with school staff members, but it is not necessarily the best way to 

receive an immediate reply or convey an urgent message.  Teachers are frequently unable to read their e-mail 

during their teaching day, during vacations and on weekends; therefore this should not be the primary method of 

communication with staff.  It is the district’s expectation that all e-mails will be responded to within two (2) work 

days. For these reasons, please remember if you choose to send an e-mail message to a member of our professional 

staff, you may not receive an immediate reply.  In fact, you may not receive an e-mail response since each staff 

member will determine how best to respond to you:  by e-mail, phone or to schedule a personal conference. Many 

teachers prefer person to person telephone communication.  We, therefore, request that you include a telephone 

number in your e-mail so that teachers have the option of getting back to you by phone.  If a message requires a 

prompt response or is of a critical nature, please call the main office of your child’s school and leave a message 

with someone in that office.  
 

Please keep in mind:  

 Please send only non-vital messages by this medium.  For example, do not use e-mail to inform a 

teacher that your child is leaving early, or any change in your child’s transportation plans. Instead, use the 

telephone to be sure your message is received and clearly understood.  E-mail correspondence with schools 

is not an effective mode of communication for emergency purposes. 

 Your child’s academic progress, learning expectations, or behavioral issues are best addressed 

through a telephone conversation or by scheduling a personal conference with your child’s teacher.   

Extensive comments from teachers should not be expected in an e-mail communication as these are more 

properly obtained through the regular channels of telephone calls, parent conferences and report cards.  

 Please remember that e-mail is not confidential.  Confidential information should be conveyed by 

phone or personal contact.  Please do not communicate to a teacher about children other than your own. 

 Please identify yourself in the subject line of your e-mail message and, if appropriate, the name of your 

child.  

 For all medical or health concerns, please contact your child’s school nurse by phone.  

 Please keep all contacts professional.  Jokes, special stories, chain letters or commercial solicitations are 

inappropriate, may be viewed as offensive, and reduce valuable teaching time.  
 

On the reverse side are important phone numbers and email addresses for your child’s school.  As always, 

please feel free to contact me if I can help you in any way. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Lynda G. Adams,  
Lynda G. Adams 

Superintendent of Schools 

 

 



Ronkonkoma Middle School – 467-6000 

Interim Principal – Mr. Joseph Licato (jlicato@ccsdli.org) 

School Nurse – Ms. Kathleen Martinez (kmartinez@ccsdli.org) 
 

 

Ronkonkoma Middle School Teacher E-Mail Addresses 
 

 

Amy Adkins  aadkins@ccsdli.org  Diana Aliberti  daliberti@ccsdli.org 

Anthony Ambrosini aambrosini@ccsdli.org Debra Auriemmo dauriemmo@ccsdli.org 

Robin Benincase  rbenincase@ccsdli.org Kyle Black  kblack@ccsdli.org 

Christine Bohuslaw  cbohuslaw@ccsdli.org Donnamarie Boyle dboyle1@ccsdli.org 

Justin Bradley  jbradley@ccsdli.org  Lisa Brodsky  lbrodsky@ccsdli.org 

Geraldine Cahill gcahill@ccsdli.org  Alma Campanelli acampanelli@ccsdli.org 

Mark Canonica mcanonica@ccsdli.org Anthony Carbonaro acarbonaro@ccsdli.org 

Pamela Carey  pcarey@ccsdli.org  Leslie Cassagne lcassagne@ccsdli.org 

Loredana Costa lcosta@ccsdli.org  Jennifer Craig  jcraig@ccsdli.org  

Timothy Craig  tcraig@ccsdli.org  Chris D’Andria cdandria@ccsdli.org   

Maria Demeo  mdemeo@ccsdli.org  Jennifer Doherty jdoherty@ccsdli.org  

Heidi Edmonds hedmonds@ccsdli.org  Jayne Enright  jenright@ccsdli.org 

Laura-Lee Flynn lflynn@ccsdli.org  Samara Foley  sfoley@ccsdli.org 

Nathan Giagios ngiagios@ccsdli.org  Donna Giambruno DGiambruno@ccsdli.org 

Dana Guerra  dguerra@ccsdli.org  Lauren Halverson lhalverson@ccsdli.org  

Brian Hauser  bhauser@ccsdli.org  Brianne Hertz  bhertz@ccsdli.org  

Justin Hertz  jhertz@ccsdli.org  Jacquelyn Huston jhuston@ccsdli.org  

Rebecca Iannacchino riannacchino@ccsdli.org Roy Johnson  rjohnson@ccsdli.org  

Kathleen Justino kjustino@ccsdli.org  Cindy Russo-Kelly crussokelly@ccsdli.org 

Michelle Leach mleach@ccsdli.org  Shannon Lehnert slehnert@ccsdli.org  

Kenneth Leman kleman@ccsdli.org  John Lopienski jlopienski@ccsdli.org  

Kathy Martinez kmartinez@ccsdli.org  Kristi Maskin  kmaskin@ccsdli.org 

Margaret Matzen mmatzen@ccsdli.org  Megan McAlpine mmcalpine@ccsdli.org 

Tamara McAuliff tmcauliff@ccsdli.org  Amy McCartney amccartney@ccsdli.org 

Terence McGauvran tmcGauvran@ccsdli.org Christopher McGinnis cmcginnis@ccsdli.org 

Nicole Mendez-Chicas nmendezchicas@ccsdli.org Michelle Miller mmiller@ccsdli.org  

Michael Murphy mmurphy@ccsdli.org  Craig Olin  colin@ccsdli.org  

Eileen Osmers  eosmers@ccsdli.org  Aimee Padavan apadavan@ccsdli.org  

Vanessa Perry  vperry@ccsdli.org  Elizabeth Piekut epiekut@ccsdli.org 

Jennifer Pluth  jpluth@ccsdli.org  Tiffany Prin  tprin@ccsdli.org 

Elissa Prisco  eprisco@ccsdli.org  Ryan Rice  rrice@ccsdli.org 

Catherine Roeser croeser@ccsdli.org  Jessica Rowe  jrowe@ccsdli.org 

Jennifer Ryan  jryan@ccsdli.org  Frank Saladino fsaladino@ccsdli.org  

Jaclyn Salerno  jsalerno@ccsdli.org  Annette Sklavounakis asklavounakis@ccsdli.org 

Dawn Skoblicki dskoblicki@ccsdli.org Debra Smith  dsmith@ccsdli.org 

Tracy Steininger tsteininger@ccsdli.org Claudia Stern  cstern@ccsdli.org 

Stacy Stollberger sstollberger@ccsdli.org Grace Sullivan  gsullivan@ccsdli.org 

Tara Sullivan  tsullivan@ccsdli.org  Danielle Taureillo dtauriello@ccsdli.org 

Susan Tomassone STomassone@ccsdli.org Keri Trojanowski ktrojanowski@ccsdli.org 

Jessica Unser  junser@ccsdli.org  Suzanne Volkman SVolkman@ccsdli.org 

Hallie Weil  hweil@ccsdli.org  Nicole White  nwhite@ccsdli.org  

Jessica Wickers jwickers@ccsdli.org  Scott With  swith@ccsdli.org 


